
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

November 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

On Wednesday 14th December at 6.30pm, in St Swithun’s Church East Grinstead, 
Sackville School will be holding our annual Christmas Carol Service. We are delighted to 

be able to offer this in the evening so that parents are able to attend. 

 

We would like to invite you to the service and to join us afterwards for mince pies and a 

drink in the church hall, provided by our Governors. 

 

If you would like to attend please ask your child to collect tickets from the school library 

or you can collect them yourself from the school reception. 

 

You are welcome to bring friends and family. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on the evening. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr Julian Grant 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


